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Building a Better
Bingham Park:
Environmental Justice
in Cottage Grove

C on ta m | n a n tS NS a0R

& Community Studies

Soil and stream contaminants -Quarterly Community Clean Up
include antimony, arsenic, -Bi-monthly community
cadmium, iron, lead, meetings

manganese, -Ongoing remediation options
benzo(a)lanthracene, and with NC DEQ
benzo(b)fluoranthene.

GET INVOLVED
Sohnie Black

Community Advocate
stblack@uncg.edu
336 965 7200

Water contaminants above
applicable standards include
copper, nickel, and zinc.
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e new city Incinerator Is to be
ted on South Buffalo creek,
t.three-quarters of = mile from
ity limits, at & cost of approxi-
ly $20,000, and will be com-
and modern In every respec-
e decision was reached by (h®
council Monday afternoon br &
»to-two vote. Mayor Ki<er.
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Between 300 and 400 people n
{n the South Buffalo schoolho!
Tuesday night n - an lndm
meeting over the steps taken by
eity council towards placing an
cinerator on South Buffalo creek.
The body a.:nblold omrl;;l.'lc:
lared that the plan o
:::acli was a decided Injustice
the people of South Greensboro.
petition was circulated Tuesday !
ernoon and met with favor In ev
part of South Greensboro. The Wi
en are greatly opposed to the eco
cfl's plans, and resolved to do
they can to have the proposed |
nged. T
ehlﬂ;ollltion. were_adopted to

] nted to the city councll on N
! x:;"lltli'llool. asking the city ‘o

missioners to reconsider their
cision to place the , imcinerator

South Buffalo.

1922 Incinerator

Site Opposition
1922: City Council of
Greensboro announced its plan

to construct a new incinerator
on the South Buffalo Creek.

1922: South Greensboro
petitioned against the decision,
300 to 400 people, mainly
women, met in local

schoolhouse to oppose.

The Hampton
Elementary School

Hampton Elementary was built
in 1060, just a couple of years
after the incinerator shut down

Hampton Elementary School
was severely damaged in a
tornado in 2018.

Officials announced that it will
not be rebuilt due to
environmental concerns.

Proposed Remedy
by the Department
of Environmental

Quality

Grading

Installation of geotextile
‘Installation of geoweb
-Infilling geoweb with soil



